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Next week at Ash Green the school photographers will be in the halls at both sites 
on Tuesday morning from 8.30am (see below). Year 3 classes get together on 
Thursday to meet their Viking visitor and our School council have a meeting that 
afternoon.   We end the week on Friday (27th) when school will be closed for a 
Teacher Training Day – children will return on Monday 30 September. 
 
 
 
 
 

 

FRIDAY 27 SEPTEMBER FOR A TEACHER TRAINING DAY 

SCHOOL WILL BE CLOSED ON 

 

 

We have class assemblies on Friday mornings 9.05am  - all welcome. They are as follows: 
 

 

Date Class Date Class 

11 October 2C & 2O 25 October 5B & 5H 

    

15 November 1RM & 1C 22 November 6C & 6T 

    

29 November 4C & 4W 6 December  3H & 3B 
 

Miss Thompson   
 
 
 
 

 

 

The school photographer will be in on 

Tuesday 24 September.  
 

Family photos from 8.30 and class and 

individual photos from 9.00 onwards.  

 

If you do not want your child to have 

their photo taken, please let office  

staff know by Monday 23 September.  

 

Thank you 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 
 
 

Year 3 will be visited by a Viking next 
Thursday as part of their topic. All 
year 3 will work together exploring 

Viking life and looking at artefacts. 
 

IKING DAY V 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 

This Tuesday night in the early hours of the morning we 
had 2 equally despicable acts of crime at our Upper Site. 
Upsettingly, and pathetically, a thief stole 40 cartons of 

milk meant for our youngest children. Equally as 
upsettingly, and with much greater financial 

implications, it appears the same man drilled into our 
minibus tank to drain the diesel. 

 
This has meant we have had to now take the minibus to 
a garage for a new fuel tank – costing over £700 – and 

had to cancel a planned short trip as well as now 
transporting our After School Club children on foot. 

 
We are liaising with the police to catch the culprit but 

any information is very welcome and will be treated with 
the strictest of confidence. 

STEALING FROM OUR 

CHILDREN AND SCHOOL! 



    
       
     

 
   

      
        
      
      
         

        

             

     

     

         
         

      

    

   

    
        
      

     

       
        

     

       

  

   

    
       

           

        

        

      

     
        

       

          

      

  
 

  
   
   
  
   
  
 

  
 

 

 

 

 

Friday 27 September – Closed for Teacher Training Day 

 

Half Term 
Close 

Friday 25 October 

Re-open 

Monday 4 November 

 

Christmas 
Close  

Friday 20 December 

Re-open 

Monday 6 January 2020 

 

Half Term 
Close  

Friday 14 February 

Re-open 

Monday 24 February 

 

Easter 
Close 

Friday 3 April 

Re-open 

Monday 20 April 

 

May Day / VE 75th Anniversary – Close Friday 8 May 

 

Half Term 
Close  

Friday 22 May 

Re-open  

Tuesday 2 June 

 

Mid-Summer 
Close 

Friday 17 July 
 

 

 
 

Our Talk Topic next week will be  

‘The Rugby World Cup’. We will 

be looking at the history of the 

competition, competing countries and 

host nation Japan.  

 
 
 
 
 
 

Please could parents be 
mindful when parking 

around the Woodbrook 
Road area and surrounding 

roads. 
 

Please try not to fully block 
pavements. 

 

Many Thanks 

 

 

 

 

 
Everyone is welcome to our  
Harvest Festival Service on 

 
MONDAY 21 OCTOBER in the  
Lower Site Hall at 9.30am. 

 
Nearer the time we will be asking for 

donations of tins, packets and dried food. 

 

 
Our Autumn term  

Parents’ Evening will be on 
Tuesday 22 October – 

2.40-8.00pm.  
 

Please make an 
appointment to meet your 
child’s new teacher and 

discuss your child’s 
targets. 

Lists will go up outside 
classrooms nearer the 

time. 
 

 

 
SPORTS 

STICKERS 
 

We are 
collecting Aldi 

‘Sports 
Stickers’ at 

school to have 
a chance of 

winning 
£20,000 for 
Ash Green.  
We have 

posters in our 
staff rooms 
ready to be 

filled so 
please – if 
you shop at 
Aldi – send 

the stickers in 

with children!  

RIDE SAFELY 

 

We love the fact that some of our 

children ride to school and lock their 

bikes in our ‘bike sheds’. 

Please ensure your child wears 

appropriate head protection if riding in. 


